DELAY IN DELIVERY BY POS MALAYSIA
7" May 2021
Dear Valued Customers,

POS Laju Services will not be available between 8" May — 16" May 2021 in conjunction with
Hari Raya Aidilfitri.

Please expect delay in delivery arrangements for the following: -

1. Hardcopy of statements for Credit Card/Credit Card-i/ Banking Accounts/ Mortgage/
Loans/ Financing statements and advices

2. Delivery of Redemption items/vouchers

3. New issuance, renewals and replacements of Credit Card/-i and Debit Card/-i

Thank you

For more information, please call us at https://www.hsbc.com.my/contact
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